
Hello 2A families, 
 
I wanted to let you know that our class has a spelling account specific to our 
class at Spelling City. 
 
Our resource teacher, Mrs. Mintie, had set up the accounts for first grade last 
year, and she was willing to help set up a second grade account as well. The first 
five weeks of spelling lists are already accessible and the rest of the lists will be 
added soon. Your child can practice this week's spelling words with a variety of 
games and activities, and the earlier lists will be available for ongoing review. 
 
Our class account can be accessed from a computer at 
http://www.spellingcity.com/weaver2a or from the iPad app under weaver2a. Our 
second grade Spelling City account is also directly accessible from the 2A class 
website under the Academic Resources tab. 
 
Hopefully this will be a helpful and enjoyable way for your child to practice their 
spelling words each week. 
 
Mrs. Weaver	
  


